
The HCLA is pleased to announce that two (2) Tsiolis Foundation First Year Law Student Scholarships will be
awarded for the 2024-2025 academic year. Each scholarship, generously funded by the Tsiolis Foundation, is
valued at $1,750 CAD. We are deeply grateful for the Tsiolis Foundation’s ongoing support, which helps us
empower and invest in the next generation of legal professionals.

 

The HCLA Board uses an anonymized review process to consider the following factors when evaluating
scholarship applicants and selecting scholarship recipients: 

Outstanding scholastic achievement in post-secondary and legal education;
Involvement in the Hellenic community; and 
Involvement in the community at large. 

Scholarship Criteria:
Applicant must be a Canadian citizen, permanent resident or protected person.
Applicant must be enrolled as a first year student at an accredited Canadian law school.
Applicant must be an HCLA member, in good standing.

Required Application Materials: 
Applicant’s official post-secondary transcripts (i.e., undergraduate, graduate, law school);
Applicant’s resume;
Cover letter (max. 300 words) outlining the reasons the applicant believes they should be chosen as a
scholarship recipient; and
Name and contact particulars of two (2) references.

Accepting the Award: 
To accept their award, scholarship recipients are expected to attend the applicable event where the
scholarships will be formally announced and presented, such as the next Hellenic Professionals’ Gala,
Annual General Meeting, or another equivalent event. 
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Tsiolis Foundation First Year Law Student Scholarship
Application Deadline: October 21, 2024

Please email your application to hcla.information@gmail.com

The HCLA reserves the right to reject late applications.


